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Hello Bulldog Parents/Guardians,  

I am sharing a few more resources regarding the COVID-19 (Corona Virus).  

From the Illinois Department of Public Health:  

IDPH along with the Illinois Poison Center set up a hotline for residents across the state to call if they have 
questions about the coronavirus. Residents in Illinois can call the hotline at 800-889-3931 or 
email DPH.SICK@illinois.gov. 

From the Champaign Urbana Public Health District:  

https://youtu.be/DbkcoW969PI 

Thank you, 

Dr. Lindsey A. Hall 

Superintendent of Schools 
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